NOTICE
Kerr County Parks
Rules and Regulations

The Kerr County Parks are a valuable County asset and important to enjoying life in the Hill Country. It is important to maintain the quality of the parks.  
To this end, changes to the Rules and Regulations are being considered by Kerr County Commissioners’ Court.  A draft of the revised document is available for review on the Kerr County web site http://www.co.kerr.tx.us/notices/ and at the Kerr County Courthouse, along with maps showing the park locations and boundaries.   
Rules and Regulations regarding boats on the Guadalupe River have not been addressed, but citizens are urged to express their views on the subject.
[bookmark: _GoBack]A public meeting will be held at 1:30 PM, July 13, 2015 to hear and discuss the public’s opinions, which are very important and appreciated.  


